
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

January 12, 2019  Meeting Minutes:

President Max Kearns called the meeting to order. There were 10 members present. The Secretary read 
the minutes of the December 8, 2018 minutes. There were no corrections. The President thanked the outgoing 
President Ben Setzer and vice President James Bullard for the work for the club the previous year.

Treasurer's Report: The current bank balance is $1,272.43

Old Business:  .
Mark Dawkins, N4CMD, noted that he had received a thank You card from Foster Child & Protective 

services for the $315.00 donation the club made on behalf of foster children Christmas in December, 2018. It 
was also noted by the membership that the Christmas Dinner at Peking Wok was another success and enjoyed 
by all. The Secretary commented that two emails had been sent to Dave Casler asking how to donate the 
$50.00 contribution the club voted in December, but no response has been received. It was decided that the 
Treasurer would process the donation through Pay Pal and re reimbursed.  

New Business: 
Discussion also came up again about lifetime memberships for the club. President Max Kearns will 

investigate clubs of our approximate to see what, if any, lifetime membership programs they have.
The possibility of a hot dog / hamburger cookout in the Spring was discussed in order to attract 

attention to the club and possible new members.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 11:15 a.m.

After the meeting Max Kearns showed two videos. One on a 2.4ghz antenna and another on the proper way to 
solder a SO-239 connection. Both were very informative. 

Allan Brown / W4EAB
Secretary / Treasurer

.


